
From: Mark Hostetler <mark.hostetler.hoss@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Jul 19, 2021 at 11:55 AM 
Subject: Arizona pharmacy fees 
To: <mro@azica.gov> 
 
 
I am writing to oppose the change in Arizona’s pharmacy fees especially for those 
involving workers compensation. I have been with my current pharmacy, IWP for more 
than 10 years and have built a trust, and respect for the professionalism in business, 
and service.  
Please say NO for any changes regarding pharmacy fees in Arizona.  
 
Sincerely: Mark Hostetler  
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